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ALASKA COMMUNITY
HOUSING ASSESSMENT

The goal of this project is to update rural Alaskan community housing information
in order to accurately represent the current status of sanitation facilities to federal,
state and local funding agencies. Accurate housing and sanitation data is required
for sanitation funding eligibility. This project will identify the number of occupied
homes in a community and their current water and wastewater system. It is
currently being developed by an AmeriCorps VISTA* member serving at the Alaska
Native Tribal Health Consortium (ANTHC).

How will the information be collected?
The data for this project will be collected via community collaboration. A

historical map and corresponding table will be used to verify the number of
occupied homes.

Why is this information important?

When funding agencies consider funding a sanitation facility project in rural
Alaska, the number of homes and types of water and wastewater systems are
reviewed, However, many times this information is outdated, misrepresenting
the current state of sanitation facilities to funding agencies. By updating this
information, funding agencies and ANTHC will have a current understanding of
the state of sanitation facilities in rural Alaska.

Thank you for participating in this project.
We look forward to working with you.

*VISTA members strengthen, expand, and increase the reach of non-profit
organizations and programs by working on projects in coordination with staff and

which they transfer to the organization and community to sustain over the long term.
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